
Town Of Westminster 

Massachusetts 01473 

Crocker Pond Recreation Area Committee 

September 26, 2017 

 

Members Present: Heather Billings, Kathleen Brennan, Mary Ann Falconer, Pat Hatzis, Pat 

Streeter 

 

Call To Order: Heather called the meeting to order at 5:30p.m. 

 

Minutes Approved: September 12, 2017 

 

Old Business 

Heather reported that Solitude Lake Management would be coming to map the milfoil within 

the next two weeks.  Heather will ask them for an abstract of their report, for the committee to 

review, until the final report is published. 

 

New Business 

Kathleen made a motion to purchase one load of dirt for the pump track.  The motion was 

approved 5-0. 

 

Kathleen made a motion to purchase new cushions for the rocking chairs on the porch. The 

motion was approved 5-0. Pat Streeter will purchase the cushions. 

 

Pat Hatzis reported that the electrical breaker in the shack is not working.  It appears that the 

electricity is not flowing from the bathhouse to the shack.  Pat Hatzis will contact Jim Hachey at 

Monty Tech to see what he recommends.  

  

Next meeting: October 24th at 5:30 in Town Hall 

 

Respectfully submitted by, 

 

 

Mary Ann Falconer   

 

 


